

## HARTLEY COLLEGE (POINT PEDRO) PAST PUPILS' ASSOCIATION VICTORIA BRANCH AUSTRALIA

42 Marriot Road, Keilor Downs, Victoria 3038, Australia. Phone: +61 3 93679261 President: Mr N. Nanthakumaran Vice-President: Mr K Sritharan

Secretary: Mr T Dharmakulasingam

Vice-President: Mr K Sritharan

Treasurer: Dr C Mathiyalagan

27 August 2009

Dear Member,

## ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING AND DINNER

Notice is hereby given to all the members of Hartley College Past Pupils' Association, Victoria that the 2009 Annual General Meeting will be held on Saturday, 19<sup>th</sup> September 2009 at St Jude's Community Centre, 49 George Street, Scoresby, Vic 3179 (Mel way ref: 72G5), commencing at 6.30 pm followed by a Hopper Dinner and Fund Raising for the Internally Displaced People in our homeland.

## AGENDA:

- 1. Welcome Address by the President;
- 2. Presentation and adoption of the Minutes of the last AGM held on 20<sup>th</sup> September 2008;
- 3. Presentation of Annual Report by the Secretary;
- 4. Presentation and adoption of the Financial Statements for the year 2008-09;
- 5. Election of Office Bearers:
- 6. Any other Business:
- 7. Hopper Diner (Cost: \$12.50 for adults and \$6.00 for children age between 5 and 18 years).

## **Confirmation of Attendance**

To facilitate catering arrangements, could you please contact any one of the following committee members and confirm your attendance and the number attending with you, before Saturday, 12th September 2009.

Mr K Palasubramaniam	Tel: 9457 5068	Mr K Sritharan	Tel: 9511 7531
Mr N Nanthakumaran	Tel: 9802 7270	Dr C.Mathiyalagan	Tel: 9769 4308
Mr T.Dharmakulasingham	Tel: 9367 9261	Mr S Thayalan	Tel: 9886 7660
Mr R Jeyaprakash	Tel: 9561 6375	Mr T Amalan	Tel: 04310 62831

Your presence and that of your families and friends will be greatly appreciated.

Fiat Lux!

Yours Sincerely

T Dharmakulasingam

Secretary

PS: Donation: On the humanitarian ground, the Association is collecting donations from the members towards the well-being of the internally displaced people in our homeland. If you wish to contribute, please contact the Treasurer.